
WELCOME 
LONG  RANGE  PL ANN ING 
COMMIT TEE  MEMBERS !

Thank you for agreeing to serve on The Texarkana ISD Long Range Planning Committee 
(LRPC). 
 
On April 27, 2022, the TISD Board of Trustees adopted Imagine 2026, a new five-year 
strategic plan. Altogether, over 1,000 hours were invested by over 300 TISD parents, 
students, community leaders and staff members in the development of new goals and 
objectives related to academic performance, learning environments, social/emotional 
support, parental and community involvement, technology, and human resources.
 
The charge of the LRPC is to study needs identified through the strategic planning 
process, prioritize them, develop a long-range facilities plan that addresses them, and 
recommend its adoption to the TISD Board of Trustees. Development of this long-
range facilities plan is important work. It has the potential to positively impact future 
generations of TISD students. 
 
This project is also complex. The information shared during each session will be 
important in helping to formulate recommendations. Accordingly, we ask that you 
attend each of the scheduled meetings. We know that summer is a busy time, and we 
will be glad to work with you to get the information discussed at a meeting if you have 
to miss one. 
 
Thank you again for your commitment to serve on the TISD LRPC! We are grateful to 
have such strong community support for TISD and its students!
 
Best regards,

Doug Brubaker, Ph.D.				    Fred R. Norton, Jr.
Superintendent of Schools				   President
Texarkana ISD   					     TISD Board of Trustees  




